
 

Dates for your diary: 

11.09.23 Bikeability begins for year 5 – 2 weeks 

12.09.23 Music lessons begin again with Mrs Tadd 

13.09.23 Rock steady music lessons begin. 

13.09.23 Cross Country trials for Year 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

14.09.23 Year one will take part on an outdoor education festival 

in school. 

18.09.23 Year 5 swimming lessons for 2 weeks 

18.09.23 PTA meeting – 6pm in staff room – everyone welcome. 

18.09.23 Meet the teacher event for Year 1 and year 3 and 4 

19.09.23 Meet the teacher event for year 2 and year 5 and 6. 

26.09.23 Tag rugby festival year 5 and 6. 

4.10.23 Flu vaccinations. 

2.10.23 Year 6 swimming lessons for two weeks 

11.10.23 school photos – smile please 

The PTA events will be added shortly, as well as other events as 

they are booked over the next few weeks. 
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Friday 8th September 2023  

MEET THE TEACHER MEETINGS 

We warmly invite all parents into school to meet 

their new teachers on Monday 18th and Tuesday 

19th September.  Teachers will give a short 

presentation about the expectations and exciting 

activities that will be taking place within their new 

year group. 

You will have the opportunity to ask any questions 

or share any worries that you have. 

Tea and coffee will be available, with the 

opportunity to speak briefly on a personal level to 

staff members if required.  Any other worries or 

concerns, a meeting can be arranged at a different 

time. 

We really hope you can come along. 

Monday 18th September – Year 1 – 3.15pm -3.45pm 

in the year one classroom 

Monday 18th September – Year 3 and 4 – 3.45pm – 

4.15pm in the year 3 and 4 classrooms. 

Tuesday 19th September – Year 2 – 3.15-3.45pm in 

the year two classroom 

Tuesday 19th September – Year 5 and 6 in the Year 

five and six classrooms – 3.45pm-4.15pm. 

We have tried to tier the meetings for siblings and 

hope to have captured as many of these as we can. 

Many thanks. 

 
READING 

Please try to get back into the routine of 

reading every night.  Children also love to be 

read to, so any opportunity to do this would be 

grateful appreciated. 

We will start home readers and library books 

again over the coming weeks. 

Attendance 

Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this academic year.  

We will monitor all children’s attendance as children who are in 

school, learn more and are more equipped for life-long 

experiences.  This week’s attendance is as follows: 

Reception  100% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2  99% 

Year 3  100% 

Year 4 100% 

Year 5 100% 

Year 6  94% 
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